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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 17, 2016, at the K of 
C Hall at 7:00 PM.     
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, November 3rd at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 
Our next meeting will be on December 
15th starting at 6:30. Lots been Happening.     
Margie Prinster reported on our Blingo and 
we made almost $1000.  GREAT JOB 
MARGIE!  Rosemary Pieper reported that 
ten members went up to Bowling Green 
for the Ribbon Cutting of the Sonogram 
machine we donated.  Alice Forbeck and 
her crew have completed the BEAUTIFUL 
quilt for our raffle. Ruth Schnyder 
discussed possibly having a different top 
prize for next year’s raffle, due to the 
expense of the quilt. If anyone would have 
a quilt that they would like to donate, 
THAT WOULD BE GREAT!! Otherwise 
this will be discussed at a future date. At 
the December meeting we will be 
presenting a check for $13,800 to 
Columbian Charities for another Sonogram 
machine. Our first night to go to 
Community Living for PEP darts is 
November the 8. Thanks to Wilma Sitzer, 
Sharon Scully and Beth Frisz for 
volunteering to help. Also another BIG 
THANK YOU TO Ron Wilmes, Jerry 
Schoenherr and Mike Saali for donating 
their time and talent to make a SECOND 
dart board for these SPECIAL KIDS!!  
Due to their generosity the kids had a dart 
ball tourney a few weeks ago and had a 
WONDERFUL TIME!! Marge Gentemann 
could use some empty baskets for the MC 
Gentemann tourney.  Just bring to the next 
meeting.  Also at our December meeting 
we will be collecting for Mary Queen of 
Angels.  Don't forget the Knights 
Memorial Mass on November 13 at 8 AM 
Mass is at St. Barnabas.  
Fish Fry Workers for November 4th are: 
Cake Cutters - Cathy Gnade, Carolyn 
Barry Betty Bruegenhemke and Yvette 
Weimann.   50/50:  are Sharon Scully and 
Jan Peirick.    

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 
 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 

 
Carol Prinster wasn't present and missed 
the attendance award. Marge Gentemann 
offered refreshments and socialization after 
the meeting and Peggy Brickner was a 
guest who delighted members with her 
story telling antics. Dues will be collected 
at our December meeting. EVERYONE 
HAVE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
Brother Dennis Maher was present at the 
last meeting and won the $160.00 
attendance prize. 
Brother Les Hoeckelman won the $21.50 
50/50. 

FISH FRY IN NOVEMBER 
 
The first fish fry will be on November 4, 
2016, with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts. 
ALL WORKERS THAT ARE 
WORKING WITH FOOD NEED TO 
WEAR HATS.  All those who are 
scheduled to work at the fish fries are 
asked to please remain and help with the 
final cleanup.  If you are scheduled to 
work and you can’t make it, it is your 
responsibility to find someone to replace 
you.  If you are not scheduled but can 
work, your help would be appreciated.   
 
Team #3             Duane Randell     314-330-5872 
  11/4      2/13     3/17       4/7 
 
Nasi, Pat…..…..561-9993  Kunza, Larry.….978-9544 
Reller, Joe.……978-1263  Jakuboski, C.. 636-248-6138 
Schoenherr, J…978-3347  Gentemann, M…639-6908 
McCulloch, J…..294-1374 Bill Craig..........294-0092   
Hale, Kevin.…..379-2565  Hennessy, Bill....240-6497 
Wilmes, Tim.....379-0060  Buechler, Al…...272-8823 
Datt, Ralph.…...281-9488  Wiemann, John..978-5938 
 Bellanca, M..314-210-3675  Walsh, Jack……332-6868 
Perkins, Mark…240-1145  
Pabst, Charles…978-5959 Daugherty, T…..272-5972 
Popp, Bob……..240-5194  Tidd, Don…......379-5979 
Bauer, James …272-8268  Everett, Tom.......379-2926   
Flesch, Ken……240-7001  Koestner, Kevin...294-0955 
 
Team #5            Nick Bizelli               661-5530 

11/4      2/3     3/17     4/7 
 
Renna, Mark.…978-1598  Martin, Ted..256-770-1401   
Deters, Ed……..240-7350  Loeffler, Don….240-3125 
Garvey, Mike….281-3635  Gardiner, Ron....978-7639 
Niehaus, Jason..713-2513  Batenhorst, Greg.980-1523 
Maher, Dennis..272-1114  Hernandez, L…..272-1913 
Swoboda, Don..240-4004  Deterding, Rob...240-1537 
Hackman, Rob..240-0699  Deterding, Nor....240-8907 
Weber, Robert..240-9308  Deterding, Luke.240-1537 
Thomas, Wm......240-9331 
Kirchoff, T……240-0501  Dickherber, T.....978-1386 
Haas, Michael..661-5845  Frey, Thomas…...281-0566 
Vohsen, Mike.2924-1958  Vohsen, Andrew..978-1577 
Hibdon, Roy…..379-3283  Krussel Elmer…240-5139 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting    Nov. 3, 2016 
Fish Fry        Nov. 4, 2016 
Charity Meeting       Nov. 8, 2016 
Mem. Mass- St Barnabas    Nov. 13, 2016 
Regular Meeting     Nov. 17, 2016 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Nov. 19, 2016  
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HALL CLEANING 

 
The hall cleaning work list for November 
is as follows:   
 

Ron Gardiner...978-7639 capt 
 
Dan Prize314-272-6850  Jason Bunge.. 314-630-6150 

Luther Viel ..699-3830   Mike McCleish ..636-240-0097 
Chuck Long.487-2615  Cliff Dunn….314-660-2924 
Perry Jackson.544-0693 R Menne….....978-3959   
H Gnade…….281-0037  C Hudnut….....634-1544  
J Irlmeier…….395-3694  R Dussold.......272-7417 
C Pabst…........978-5959  G Pieper….....544-1505  
W Prakop…….281-4497  M Reesor..…..696-6659 
R Reitz……….978-8530 L Eggemeyer...486-2401 
L Margrabe..636-294-2067  M Pawloski.....240-9996 
Bob Stahl.........379-1631  J Saali............293-5873 
Virgil Blechle....978-8229 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 
Sunday November 6th will be recruitment 
Sunday at church. The recruitment table 
will be set up in basement of church; if you 
can help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 
you can cover a mass.  In the future all 5th  
Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 
Assumption.   
Please email or call me with which mass 
you desire to help out 
(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 

 
TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

 
On October 7th and 8th we conducted the 
annual Tootsie Roll Drive. This year we 
collected a total of $4808.33 and after 
expenses we netted $4476.83.  We would 
like to thank all who helped collect and all 
the contributors.  Also, thanks to Brother 
Gene Thornhill and Brother Vince Scully. 

 
 
 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following Knights 
and their families in your prayers:  
Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 
Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 
Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes,  Ted Kane, Jim 
Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter 
Molitor, Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John 
Vogel, Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 
Wilmes 
Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 
Charlie Fierling, Les Hoeckelman, Bill 
Kaufhold, Rick McLeish, Phil Meyers, 
Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert Snopko, 
Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron Yeamans 
Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 
Thornhill 
 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  
Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 
Bob Mueller, Jerry Pieper, Ron Yeamans 
Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Les 
Hoeckelman 
Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 
Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 
Fathers: 
Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 
Grandson: William Grumich 
Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 
Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 
Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 
Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 
All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 
for all the prayers for all who are on the 
above list.  
  

No alcohol is to be brought 
on to KC property. 

 
 
 

COUNCIL CELEBRATION 
 

On Sunday November 6, 2016, we will be 
holding a BBQ / Open House to celebrate 
our council being awarded the 2015-2016 
K of C International Respect Life Award. 
The entire parish has been invited, and we 
ask that everyone join us to celebrate our 
incredible accomplishment.  There is no 
cost to attend, but food and drink will be 
available for a donation. 
  

MEMORIAL MASS 
 

Sunday November 13, 2016 will be our 
annual Memorial Mass. We will gather at 
the 8:00 AM Mass at St. Barnabas that 
morning. Please gather with your families 
in the vestibule of St. Barnabas by 7:45am 
and we will process in together. We will 
also gather after Mass downstairs for a 
wonderful breakfast prepared by the St. 
Barnabas Holy Name Society. 

 
CONDOLENCES 

 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Jeff Kilgariff 
whose father died, Leroy Ortbals who died 
and Bob Peirick whose brother died. 

 
KNIGHT OF THE YEAR 

 
The annual Knight of the Year dinner for 
O’Fallon Council was held on Saturday, 
October 22, 2016 at the K C Hall.  Brother 
Don Niehaus was the recipient of this 
award, with 13 of his immediate family 
and 50 Brother Knights and Ladies in 
attendance.  A well deserved honor.   
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO 
EVERYONE 


